
Next Hunter Education Classes  Nov.  23, 24
Tuesday, 05 November 2013 11:24

  

  

• Special to the Leader & Times

  

 

  

Students age 11 and up may now start signing up to take Hunter Safety Education courses to
receive their Hunter Safety Card.

  

The next class will be conducted Nov. 23-24. Students must attend both days in order to receive
their card.

  

The class will be from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Saturday and 1 to 6 p.m. on Sunday. The class will be
free and lunch will be provided on Saturday.

  

All classes will be at the Seward County Activity Building at 810 Stadium Road, Liberal.  To
register, please call the K-State Research and Extension Office at 624-5604.
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